
 

Do you like to shop online? If you shop online, 

please click via our easy fundraising link. This is a 

super easy (and free) way to help us raise funds 

for Preschool. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/barr

owbyps/ 
 

 

LotterySK – we have joined the LotterySK, each 

ticket is £1, 60p goes to a cause of your choice. 

You can win up to £25 Thousand.  

www.lotterysk.co.uk and Search Barrowby 

Preschool 

If you have a new phone, please can you ensure 

that you have given us your new telephone 

number, email address, etc… and those for any 

emergency contacts. Thank you 

New parents, if you are not yet a member of our 

closed Facebook group, please search for us 

(Barrowby Preschool Current Parents) and ask to 

join! We have a great little group which is just for 

current parents to share news and achievements 

from home and keep up to date with what is going 

on in Pre-School. You can also upload your own 

activities to Tapestry. 

 

 

We hope you had a good half term, as the 

weather is getting warmer, please can you: 

• apply suncream before coming to 

preschool & send some in to be topped 

up later in the day.  

• Send your child in a sun hat, preferably 

one that covers the back of the neck.  

• Open-toed sandals, crocks and flip flops 

are not appropriate footwear for 

outdoor play & our insurance company 

will not cover any accidents if children 

are wearing them.  

• Ensure there is a change of clothes in 

the bag as accidents do happen & we 

will be engaging in a lot of water this 

term. 

…

Thursday 13th July – Open Morning 

Thursday 20th July – End of year picnic  

Friday 21st July – Last day of Term 

Wednesday 6th September – First day back 

 

 

 

New Opening Hours 
From September 2023 we will be changing our 

opening hours to 8.30am – 4pm. 

 

The Early Years Entitlement Funding, the 15 

hours or 30 hours paid by the government, can 

be used between 9am & 3pm.  

 

The hours between 8.30am - 9am & 3pm – 4pm 

will be charged at £5 per hour. 

 

Forms will be sent home for you to request your 

sessions in September soon. 

If your child is Starting School in September, please 

could you let me know when their transition days 

are, this allows us to talk to your child about them 

before they go. 
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